
 
 
 
 
 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Great North Road, 
Cromwell) (Prohibition of Waiting) 

 Traffic Regulation Order 2021 (3323) 
 
Via East Midlands Ltd, is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to deliver 
highway services in Nottinghamshire. Concerns have been raised regarding the 
obstructive and inconsiderate parking on Great North Road. It is therefore proposed to 
introduce ‘No Waiting At Any Time’ restrictions (double yellow lines) on the east side from 
a point 70 metres north of its junction with the A1 in a northerly direction for 157 metres on 
Great North Road, as shown on drawing number H/MN/3630/01.   
 
These proposals are designed to reduce the likelihood of traffic conflict between the end of 
the northbound A1 off-slip road and the rear HGV access to the Cromwell Service Station 


